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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

If you have visited the hospital lately you will have 

seen that there are a lot of changes happening 

around the site with changes to car parking in some 

areas and fenced off construction zones popping up. 

Our new $34 million multi-storey carpark is starting 

to emerge from the ground with concrete trucks  

pouring new suspended decks every few days.  

A new carpark level is being completed  

approximately every 10 days so it won’t be long now 

until the full 7 levels can be seen.  

The new carpark will open in 2020.  

DID YOU KNOW? 

A minimum of 85% of materials will be collected from 

a demolition site for recycling. 

Scrap is sorted with bricks and concrete waste  

being crushed and re-purposed as fill or gravel.  

Timber can be turned into mulch and metals are sent 

to recycling centres to be used elsewhere. 

Any salvageable materials are recovered and  

reused.  

Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment is proud to 

be practicing ‘sustainable demolition’ to reduce  

landfill. 

The Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment has a website where you can explore the development in greater detail and access 

newsletters, forthcoming events and images. Go to: www.campbelltownredevelopment.com.au  

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.swslhd.health.nsw.gov.au
http://www.campbelltownredevelopment.com.au


Community Update JANUARY 2018 

For more information visit swslhd.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on xxxx xxx xxx or  

CAMPBELLTOWN 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

 

 

                                                                                                    Community Newsletter April 2019 

AWARD WINNING LEADER 

Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment Team Acting 

Director Julia Mrkonja has been recognised for her 

inspirational achievements within the hospital. 

Julia was one of 15 women to be recognised across 

all professions in the hospital at a ceremony held on 

International Women’s Day on 8 March 2019. 

From her colleagues: 

 Julia motivates you to be the best worker you 

can be 

 Julia is a great mentor in the workplace 

 Julia is a team player and is an advocate for 

the patients and staff 

We are honoured to have Julia in our team! 

 

IMAGE: Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment Team 
Acting Director Julia Mrkonja with Camden and  
Campbelltown Hospitals General Manager Alison Derrett 

CP5 SOUTH CLOSING 

Carpark C5 South will be closing on Friday 5 April to 

allow for the construction of the new link road. 

There will also be some reconfiguration work  

happening in Carpark P1 over the coming weeks. 

To allow for continued access to visitor parking we 

have moved 160 staff vehicles to an off-site carpark. 

Visitor car parking is available in Carparks P1, P8 

and P9. 

 

We thank you for your patience as we 

build your new hospital. 

For the safety of staff, patients and visi-

tors, please adhere to the 10 km/hr 

speed limit across the campus.    

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.swslhd.health.nsw.gov.au

